From: BoardSec

To: i
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0160
Date: July 21, 2016 9:27:14 AM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: July 20, 2016 10:55 PM

To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0160

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

1 have just received my statement for the month of June. It reflects a delivery charge of
$267.45 which was almost 1/2 of the bill. It is not right to make the consumer accountable
for Hydro One not aggressively pursuing better and more cost effective avenues in delivering
electricity through its networks of suppliers, etc.

Name: alex lianos

Fax: 0

Company:





